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STATE OF ARKANSAS
DEPARTMENT OF EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT

ASA HUTCHINSON A.J. GARY
GOVERNOR DIRECTOR

August 10, 2018

Honorable Jill Dabbs
City of Bryant Mayor
210 SW 3rd Street
Bryant, AR 72022

RE: Stoneybrook Subdivision Drainage Mitigation Project

Honorable Mayor Dabbs:

The Hazard Mitigation Staff at ADEM have completed the review of your notice of intent on the
Stoneybrook Subdivision Drainage Project. On August 7, 2018 the notice of intent was approved
and funding obligated. These funds are made available through the State Hazard Mitigation Grant

Program. This grant has a 50 percent state and 50 percent local cost match. The funds are outlayed
below.

Project Total = $152,000.00 State Share = $76,000.00

February 28, 2019 has been established as the deadline for completion of this project.

Your project should be documented using the Administrative Manual for Mitigation Grants which
will be emailed to you. Upon receiving your completed documentation and certification of work,
this agency will reimburse the city in the amount stated above.

[f you should require assistance in completing the documentation or have any questions concerning
this grant, contact Brenda Wilson at (501) 683-6726.
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